
RIVERS POINT CIVIC ASSOCIATION – Meeting Minutes – June 3, 2017 
 
This meeting/social took place at the home of the Baker's, Dennis and Ellen Poolside.  
We, as a neighborhood community, thank Dennis and Ellen for their hospitality.  
Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, and all the fixings were supplied by the Rivers Point Plantation 
Civic Association with other dessert goodies brought by our members. 
 
Informal chats were conducted personally by Georgie Rock with the members advising of 
any issues that needed to be addressed to the community whether it be, ARC issues or 
questions that members had on other issues. There were several issues reported by 
neighbors not handling property issues which were concerning to them.  These issues will 
be attended to in the very near future.  Other issues concerning the neighborhood were 
that the County Filtration System at our Main Entrance Way on Oyster Point Row had 
not been completed on the proposed time.  Our Main entrance way and other construction 
areas completion date will not be until sometime in the Spring of 2018 as per the Project 
Manager of the County.  Hopefully, this date will have this whole area cleaned up as 
expected at our entrance way and Folly Road areas. 
 
A good time was had by all in attendance and the enjoyment of the cool pool waters on 
such a hot Charleston Day.  Our thanks to all who brought foods and also the Baker's for 
their hospitality. 
 

 
 Respectfully Submitted:  Georgie Rock, President - Christine Lewis, Secretary  
 


